
 
 

HAMIOTA MUNICIPALITY 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

COVID-19 

 

In response to the Coronavirus outbreak, Hamiota encourages residents 

to follow the guidance provided by the Province of Manitoba. 

Social Distancing: minimizing prolonged (more than 10 minutes), close 

(less than two meters/ six feet) contact between individuals in public. 

 

For the latest information visit: https://www.gov.mb.ca/covid19/  

Contact Health Links-Info Santé at 204-788-8200 or 1-888-315-9257 

(toll-free) if you're experiencing symptoms of the 2019 novel 

coronavirus. 

 

Residents are asked to make inquiries by phone or email if possible. 

When entering the municipal office, please use the hand sanitizer 

provided. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  

 

https://www.gov.mb.ca/covid19/

